
 

SEPTEMBER 2016 

EARLY BIRDS IS 

COMING! 

This September Early Birds is coming to 
Northgate Primary School! 

We are very excited to announce that from Monday 5th September, 

we will have an Early Birds breakfast club at Northgate. We have 

lots of fun and exciting ideas to make this setting our best ever so 

we hope your children can join us! We are Ofsted registered and 

accept all childcare vouchers. Bookings can be made via email to 

earlybirdandnightowlclub@gmail.com 

  

 
Starting 5

th

 Sept 

Monday – Friday 

7.30am – 9am 

 

£5.50 per child 

Ofsted Registered 

 

Unique setting for 

a fun and exciting 

start to the day! 

 

Lots of choice of 

food and fun 

activities! 

 

Breakfast Café, 

children can self-

serve from a wide 

range of healthy 

choices.  

 

EARLY BIRDS 

Northgate 

For bookings, call or 
email: 

01279 771476  
earlybirdandnightowlclub@gmail.com 
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